
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Chair & Members, Motueka Community Board 
 
FROM: Lloyd Kennedy 
 
FILE: AA508 
 
DATE: 15 July 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Food Bus, Riwaka Reserve Car Park - RMK10-02-05 

 
 

 
Last year a Food bus was given approval to operate from the Riwaka Reserve Car 
park on a trial basis.  This has appeared to work very successfully and we have 
received no complaints about it operating from the car park. 
  

Before renewing the contract staff would appreciate feedback from the Board about 
the Food bus operating from this venue. 
 
Recommendation 
 
That the Motueka Community Board advise the Property Manager that they agree to 
the continuance of the use of the Riwaka Sports Field Car park by the Food bus. 
(Report RMK10-02-05). 
 
 
 
 
 
Lloyd Kennedy 
Community Services Manager 
 
  


